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Major Building Work at Mountwood

We have recently completed extensive building work at the Surgery. Most of the internal doors
downstairs have been replaced with new soundproof and fireproof doors, including all of those

on the clinical rooms.

This extensive work was paid for in part by a grant from NHS England.

Winter Wellness

This is the time of year when we need to take extra
care. H4AIll, MIND and My Health have created an
online resource to help you keep well this winter.

The leaflet provides guidance and support in coping
with cold weather, managing fuel bills, reducing
out-goings, dealing with debt, eating properly and
staying fit.

The leaflet also provides useful links to Government
and council benefit schemes and grants.

The leaflet can be found on the Mountwood Surgery
website by looking at the NEWS page and following
the link.

Flu Jabs

This year's flu vaccine gives you the best possible
protection against the flu viruses likely to be
circulating this season.

We are still offering flu jabs to all over 65s and those
under 65 who have a long term health condition.
Also for all pregnant women, for those in care
homes, or for those who are the main carer for
someone.

Children aged 2, 3 and 4 years old (nasal spray
vaccine) can also get the vaccine

Please call reception to book an appointment.










